Pietrarte Mirror Instruction Sheet:

Please note that a neoprene cording has been inserted inbetween the mirror and the metal frame
to reduce breakage during transport.

This neoprene is sometimes visible or sticking out and can be removed if desired.

Please wear protective eyewear whenever dealing with mirror or glass. Either pull the neoprene
cord out or wedge it back under the lip (with a puddy knife or credit card) to remove it from sight.

Leaving the neoprene in will highly reduce any breakage in the future.



